To whom it may concern,

Please find enclosed promotional material for the forthcoming Open Evening.

Open Evening, Balliol Road Campus Thursday 7th December 2023, 5pm —7pm
(Address: Hugh Baird College, Balliot Rd, Bootle, Liverpool L20 7EW)
Find out about the 300+ courses we have to offer:

e Work related school [eaver courses,

¢ T-levels.

e Apprenticeships.

e  Access to Higher Education.
o Degree level courses.

{Please note: Our A-level open evening will take place in Sefton Sixth Form College on the 1st of February
2024, More details will follow.)

We would be extremely grateful if you could help us by displaying the material enclosed within your
premises on notice boards or reception areas. We very much appreciate your help. Should you have
any queries, of require more flyers or posters, please do not hesitate to telephone me on 0151 353
4490, If you no longer wish to receive this mailshot, please email marketing@hughbaird.ac.uk with
your name and address and we will remove you from our mailing list,

if you have any further questions, please get in touch.

Kind Regards,
Lucy Nolan,
Hugh Baird Coliege

lucy.nolan@hughbaird.ac.uk,

0151 353 4444
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